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Carmalt-Jones, D. W., Annals of the University of Otago Medical School, A.H. and A.W Reed, 
Wellington (1945) 
Sir Charles Hercus and Sir Gordon Bell, The Otago Medical School Under the First Three Deans, E. 
and S. Livingstone Ltd, 1964. 
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Rex Wright-St Clair; Sir Charles Hercus, (vol 4) by Derek A. Dow; E.G. Sayers, (vol. 5) by A. W. 
Beasley. 
New Zealand Medical Journal, 1887-  
 
Manuscript or On Line 
MediNews, staff (and later alumni) newsletter, 2008- 
Dean’s report to Alumnus Association Annual General Meeting.   
John Hunter, papers relating to the Medical School, miscellaneous. 
 
Interviews (conducted by Dorothy Page) The first group of these interviews with OMS Deans 
took place between 2000 and 2006 are in Hocken archives. The 2020-2021 ones were not 
recorded.  
Emeritus Professor Geoffrey Brinkman (phone interview) 2002 
Professor John Campbell, 2001 and 2004 
Emeritus Professor Linda Holloway 2006 and 2021 
Emeritus Professor John Hunter (the School’s honorary archivist) a series of discussions, and 
taped interviews, 2001-2. 
Emeritus Professor David Stewart, 2000, 2006. 
Emeritus Professor Don Roberton (email) 2021 
Professor Peter Crampton, 2021 
Professor Barry Taylor, 2021 
Professor Rathan Subramaniam, 2021 
 
 
 
  
 


